
 

 
 
 
 
 
February 14, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi, Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Re:  ERTH Power Corporation 
        EB-2023-0019 –ERTH Power Corporation 2023 Price Cap IR Application 
 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi, 
 
As per PO-02 for the above noted application ERTH Power was to file responses to outstanding 
Interrogatories on February 12th. ERTH Power staff are still working through those responses and will file 
as soon as possible but no later than Tuesday February 20th.   

 
If there are any questions, please contact Diane Taylor at 519-485-1820 ext. 265, 
Diane.Taylor@erthpower.com.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graig Pettit 
Vice President & General Manager 
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